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Oklahoma	Municipal	Services	Corporation	announces		
new	partnership	with	SurgePays	

Oklahoma	City,	OK	–	The	Oklahoma	Municipal	Services	Corporation	(OMSC),	the	business	arm	of	the	
Oklahoma	Municipal	League	(OML)	has	announced	a	new	partnership	with	SurgePays,	an	electronic	
utility	payment	system.	

According	to	SurgePays,	the	primary	benefit	of	their	payment	system	is	that	citizens	are	not	required	to	
physically	visit	city	hall	to	pay	their	utility	bills.		Through	their	participation	with	SurgePays,	the	
municipality	can	offer	a	simpler,	more	convenient	way	in	which	citizens	can	pay	their	bills	by	visiting	a	
website	or	a	participating	local	merchant.		

SurgePays	collects	a	small	processing	fee	with	every	transaction	and	passes	on	a	portion	of	that	fee	to	
the	municipality	and	the	local	merchant.		They	will	also	set	up	the	network	at	no	cost	to	the	
municipality.	

For	more	information,	visit	www.surgepays.com	or	contact	Jonathan	Coffman	at	
jcoffman@surgepays.com	or	call	405.558.1843.		You	may	also	contact	OML’s	Nancee	Morris	at	
nancee@oml.org	or	call	405.528.7515.	
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